
 

This is definitely the last email that will be sent out this month on behalf of the Tawa Community Centre 
and TawaLink.com (Tawa’s community website). 

 
29 June 2009 

 
HAVE YOUR SAY TOMORROW 
We need as much community input as possible !!! 
Wellington City Council officers will be at our community meeting tomorrow to find out 
what Tawa people think about their Community Centre.  What is the point of having a 
Community Centre?  How should it be serving the community?  If you think it’s 
worthwhile having the Centre, please come and have your say at 7pm, through to 
around 8.30pm (Tuesday 30th June). Enquiries to 803 8591 or 232 1682. 

 

MATARIKI DISCO !!!   THEME ‘STARS IN YOUR EYES’ 
Come dressed as your favourite pop star ... Prizes for the best dressed !! 
$3.00 entry includes chips, glowstick and drink. 
Where:  Tawa Community Centre, Cambridge St, Tawa 
When:  Saturday 4th July 2009 
Under 10s:  5.30 - 7.30pm  (under 5s welcome but need an adult supervisor) 
10 - 14 years:  7.30 - 9.30pm 
Purchase tickets from the Tawa Community Centre between 10am - 4pm each week 
day.  HURRY! HURRY!  Tickets are limited. 
Supported by Mana Tiaki and Wellington City Council. 

 

TAWA PEOPLE 
Lots of interesting people live in this community.  We have now interviewed three of 
them for our weekly segment called “2 minutes with ...”  The question and answer 
session with various Tawa people is available both in the Tawa Community Centre 
window and online at www.tawalink.com/tawa_people.html. 

 

TAWA-LYNDHURST DAY OF TENNIS 
Sunday 5th July 9.00am to 6.00pm.  Coaching low price $20 per hour.  All proceeds 
go to Tawa-Lyndhurst Tennis Club.  Come down and support your club.  Maximum 2 
people per hour lesson.  Limited places available so book lessons with Francis asap. 
 Phone 232 5312 or 027 428 9759 or email francis@tennisinc.co.nz 

 
 
Malcolm Sparrow 
On behalf of the Tawa Community Centre and TawaLink.com 
<info@tawalink.com> 
<http://www.tawalink.com> 
803 8591 or 232 1682 
 
 
 
This community newsletter is emailed to more than 700 Tawa households, businesses, schools, churches 
and clubs/groups (anyone who has an interest in the community of Tawa) every 2-3 weeks.  If you do 
not already receive it and would like to, please send an email to info@tawalink.com requesting that your 
name is added to our list. 


